

From the Training Co-Ordinator

training@scottishmotorsportsclubs.co.uk

Report to the SAMSC General Meeting, Tuesday 15 September 2020

The Association's training programme has continued its series of webinars for volunteers across a range of subjects. To date we have covered all of the rally marshals training modules (with the exception of those like Fire Practical which will need to be postponed until it is reasonable to meet again). To support the webinar programme there is now an online learning site holding training records, learning materials and training resources. To date we have run 10 webinars, including two events to provide an insight into some of the licensed official roles. This has included regular webinar attendances in excess of 120 and has seen over 290 individuals registered on the training portal. Initially the webinars were fortnightly during lockdown and have now reverted to a monthly webinar. We have also released the balance of the unused grant aid back to the BMSTT apart from that required for the remaining webinars and the annual rescue, recovery and medical training weekend.

We have now received the invitation to bid for British Motor Sports Training Trust for funding to support the 2021. Our proposal for next year is to deliver most of the training through online webinar and the best route to reach the maximum number of volunteers. We will deliver a monthly evening event based around a programme to cover the main marshal modules. This will be supported by three face to face events to deliver practical supporting modules such as incident handling, fire practical and radio practical. Additionally to support the Scottish Motorsport Marshals Club we are looking at running one or more introductory events to bring new marshals in to motorsport, and help existing marshals consider opportunities to upgrade/choose different opportunities. We also intend to continue to run specialist rescue recovery and medical training during the year.

If any club has any specific requests for training we would be pleased to consider them – however the timescale for the submission of the grant aid bids is very tight so they any requests from clubs need to be send to training@scottishmotorsportsclubs.co.uk by **Tuesday 22**nd **September 2020**.

Rupert Hine SAMSC Training Co-ordinator 12 September 2020

Date	Discipline	Location	Modules
29 Sept 2020	Rally/XC	Webinar	Intro to Marshalling, Personal Safety
27 October 2020	Cross Country	Webinar	Understanding Cross Country Events – Trials, Comps and Challenge Events
24 Nov 2020	Multi-discipline	Webinar	Incident Handling / Fire Theory
Date TBC	Rescue/Recovery/Medic	Knockhill TBC	Specialist Marshals training weekend.
29 Dec 2020	Multi-discipline	Webinar	In conversation with Christmas Special